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Please oppose HB 3846. Oregon Department of Forestry is not financially sound 

enough to take on this acreage. 

 

Also this bill posses threats that could restrict public access to these lands for 

outdoor recreation, hunting and fishing.  These activities are important to Oregon’s 

economy.   

 

Oppose HB 3846 

 

Thank you, 

Owen Bacon 


